
May, 2020 Travel Guidelines​ issued in response to the Novel COVID-19 
Pandemic​ ​by Monhegan Plantation’s COVID-19 Task Force: 

 
Please be aware that ​from May 1st through May 31st ​the Monhegan Boatline is 
limiting passengers per trip. Tickets will be available on a first come, first serve 
basis. Please call well ahead of your arrival date to make a RESERVATION. For 
reservations in the final 24 hours prior to departure call Monhegan Boatline at 
(207) 372-8848. If no answer, contact Amy Barstow at 
abarstow@monheganboat.me​, cell phone (207) 691-3435. 

 
● Please postpone travel to Monhegan if you are experiencing symptoms 

of COVID-19 or believe you have been exposed to COVID-19.  
● In the Month of May, travel to Monhegan for ​essential​ purposes only.  
● Practice Physical Distancing of 6 feet on Wharfs, Boats & Monhegan. 
● Bring a cloth face covering with you to wear on the Monhegan Boatline 

Wharf & Boats, on Monhegan Wharf and on Monhegan Island, in 
accordance with the Maine Governor’s Executive Order 49. 

● If anyone in your party meets an exception listed below please alert the 
Boatline Office staff ​as soon as possible ​so accommodations can be 
worked out for crew & passenger safety.  
  ​   Exceptions to the cloth face covering requirement:  

○ child under age 2 or a child in a childcare setting.  
○ anyone who has trouble breathing or related medical conditions. 
○ if unable to remove the face covering without assistance. 

 
PLEASE DO YOUR PART TO KEEP COVID-19 FROM SPREADING TO 

THE BOAT CREW AND TO MONHEGAN. 
 
Monhegan has ​very limited​ resources for COVID-19 emergencies. There is NO 
staffed health care facility on the island. Calls to 911 are responded to by a 
few island volunteers trained in basic first aid. Advanced EMS providers must 
travel from the mainland. Weather and other circumstances may delay care. 
There are only VERY LIMITED supplies of personal protective equipment, 
medical equipment (including thermometers), and hygiene & sanitation 
products available on island. 
 
For more info. go to Monhegan Plantation website to view “COVID19 Resources”: 

http://www.monheganplantation.com/covid-19-resources.html 
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